
Knowstone & Rose Ash Garden Club 
 
The Garden Club is going from strength to strength since we have joined forces with Rose Ash. 
We have had a full and varied program again this year - some of the subjects were Roses, Plant 
Hunters, Hosta, Fuchsias, visits to Nurseries and social events at members’ homes.   
 
We continue to maintain the garden and containers at The Masons Arms. I think Mark & Sarah 
are happy with the results. We held a wreath and Christmas decoration making evening and 
also the usual Annual Dinner at the Masons Arms enjoyed by all. Looking forward to our 
program for the coming year. 

We will always welcome new members and visitors are very welcome to come along to any of 
our meetings. 

 
Jill McGill, Secretary, The Villa, East Knowstone 01398 341476 
 

 


